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Good morning, 

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20210015. 

Hannah E. Barker 

Executive Assistant to Chairman Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 
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Antonia Hover

From: Brenda Manis <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 11:37 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Chairman Gary Clark, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. This company is making billions in profits, they do 

not need a rate increase, I think we need a rate reduction of $1.00 per kilowatt. 

Brenda Manis  

bj1217@yahoo.com  

4214 Halifax Dr.  

Port Orange, Florida 32127 
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Antonia Hover

From: Jean Lee <jg17@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 11:32 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Chairman Gary Clark, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Jean Lee  

jg17@bellsouth.net  

30 NW 100 Terr  

Miami, Florida 33150 
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Antonia Hover

From: Annemarie Prince <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 11:23 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Chairman Gary Clark, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Annemarie Prince  

amprince316@gmail.com  

6144 Deming Ave.  

FL, North Port, Florida 34287 

 

  

 
 




